To:

Ms. Vvedenska Alisiia / Введенська Алісія Ростиславівна

Dear Alisiia,

On behalf on the Embassy of Ukraine in Japan, I would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time, efforts and professional skills into voluntary support of the Embassy's activities.

We highly appreciate the fact that Ukrainian students in Japan actively participate in local and governmental efforts in order to convey the true message of Ukraine to the people of Japan.

I hope that the experience and knowledge you have earned through this volunteering will become a valuable asset for your future professional endeavors.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Japan



To:

Ms. Novikova Anastasiia / Новікова Анастасія Ігорівна

Dear Anastasiia,

On behalf on the Embassy of Ukraine in Japan, I would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time, efforts and professional skills into voluntary support of the Embassy's activities.

We highly appreciate the fact that Ukrainian students in Japan actively participate in local and governmental efforts in order to convey the true message of Ukraine to the people of Japan.

I hope that the experience and knowledge you have earned through this volunteering will become a valuable asset for your future professional endeavors.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Japan



To:

Ms. Skorokhodova Liliia / Скороходова Лілія Павлівна

Dear Liliia,

On behalf on the Embassy of Ukraine in Japan, I would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time, efforts and professional skills into voluntary support of the Embassy's activities.

We highly appreciate the fact that Ukrainian students in Japan actively participate in local and governmental efforts in order to convey the true message of Ukraine to the people of Japan.

I hope that the experience and knowledge you have earned through this volunteering will become a valuable asset for your future professional endeavors.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Japan



To:

Ms. Svitlana Redko / Редько Світлана Віталіївна

Dear Svitlana,

On behalf on the Embassy of Ukraine in Japan, I would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time, efforts and professional skills into voluntary support of the Embassy's activities.

We highly appreciate the fact that Ukrainian students in Japan actively participate in local and governmental efforts in order to convey the true message of Ukraine to the people of Japan.

I hope that the experience and knowledge you have earned through this volunteering will become a valuable asset for your future professional endeavors.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Japan



To:

Ms. Daryna Alymova / Алимова Дарина Валеріївна

Dear Daryna,

On behalf on the Embassy of Ukraine in Japan, I would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time, efforts and professional skills into voluntary support of the Embassy's activities.

We highly appreciate the fact that Ukrainian students in Japan actively participate in local and governmental efforts in order to convey the true message of Ukraine to the people of Japan.

I hope that the experience and knowledge you have earned through this volunteering will become a valuable asset for your future professional endeavors.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Japan



To:

Ms. Mariia Kornieva / Корнєва Марія Єгорівна

Dear Mariia,

On behalf on the Embassy of Ukraine in Japan, I would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time, efforts and professional skills into voluntary support of the Embassy's activities.

We highly appreciate the fact that Ukrainian students in Japan actively participate in local and governmental efforts in order to convey the true message of Ukraine to the people of Japan.

I hope that the experience and knowledge you have earned through this volunteering will become a valuable asset for your future professional endeavors.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Japan



To:

Ms. Kateryna Mankivska / Маньківська Катерина Олександрівна

Dear Kateryna,

On behalf on the Embassy of Ukraine in Japan, I would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time, efforts and professional skills into voluntary support of the Embassy's activities.

We highly appreciate the fact that Ukrainian students in Japan actively participate in local and governmental efforts in order to convey the true message of Ukraine to the people of Japan.

I hope that the experience and knowledge you have earned through this volunteering will become a valuable asset for your future professional endeavors.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Japan



To:

Ms. Sofiia Yurchenko / Юрченко Софія Ігорівна

Dear Sofiia,

On behalf on the Embassy of Ukraine in Japan, I would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time, efforts and professional skills into voluntary support of the Embassy's activities.

We highly appreciate the fact that Ukrainian students in Japan actively participate in local and governmental efforts in order to convey the true message of Ukraine to the people of Japan.

I hope that the experience and knowledge you have earned through this volunteering will become a valuable asset for your future professional endeavors.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Japan



To:

Ms. Varsava Bo-Hi / Бо-Гі Варсава Олександрівна

Dear Varsava,

On behalf on the Embassy of Ukraine in Japan, I would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time, efforts and professional skills into voluntary support of the Embassy's activities.

We highly appreciate the fact that Ukrainian students in Japan actively participate in local and governmental efforts in order to convey the true message of Ukraine to the people of Japan.

I hope that the experience and knowledge you have earned through this volunteering will become a valuable asset for your future professional endeavors.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Japan



To:

Ms. Valeriia Lipina / Ліпіна Валерія Сергіївна

Dear Valeriia,

On behalf on the Embassy of Ukraine in Japan, I would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time, efforts and professional skills into voluntary support of the Embassy's activities.

We highly appreciate the fact that Ukrainian students in Japan actively participate in local and governmental efforts in order to convey the true message of Ukraine to the people of Japan.

I hope that the experience and knowledge you have earned through this volunteering will become a valuable asset for your future professional endeavors.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Japan



To:

Ms. Kateryna Kravets

Dear Kateryna,

On behalf on the Embassy of Ukraine in Japan, I would like to personally thank you for your recent contribution of time, efforts and professional skills into coordination of voluntary support of the Embassy's activities by your students. Such mentorship and guidance is very valuable for young Ukrainian people in these times of hardships.

We highly appreciate the fact that Ukrainian students in Japan actively participate in local and governmental efforts in order to convey the true message of Ukraine to the people of Japan. I hope that the experience and knowledge they have earned through this volunteering will become a valuable asset for their future careers.

Sincerely,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Japan